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Weekly News – Friday 29th November 2019  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

In English, we have a new text! We have been reading 
‘Romeo and Juliet – A Shakespeare Story’ retold by 
Andrew Matthews. Children have immersed themselves in 
this novel through debates, drama and letter writing! 

In Maths, we have finished off our learning about 
perimeter and how to calculate this. We have now 
moved onto multiplying by 10 and 100. 

All classes had their Pizza Express trip this week which was 
a success! Children enjoyed creating their pizzas and 
learning about the Pizza Express history. Thank you to 
those who volunteered to help   

Have a lovely weekend! 

Year 4 Team  

P 

Homework Reminder 

There is no Mathletics this week as we will be sending home Maths 
books. Please use this time to catch up on any missed Mathletics 
and as a chance to read through your child’s book to discuss their 
learning this half-term. 

As part of our Electricity topic and ready for our Buzz-Wire games, 
we are asking if anyone has the game ‘Operation’ that can be 
brought into school please for children to analyse. We appreciate 
your help! 

 

 

Date Reminders 
Wednesday 11th December 

Talent show heats 

Thursday 12th December 

Silver Badge Test 

Monday 16th December 

Italian Day 

Tuesday 17th December 

Winter Concert at All Saints 
Church 

Thursday 19th December 

XMAS Party & panto day 

Friday 20th December 

Talent show finals. 

End of term - 1:30 finish. 

Announcements 
Due to Winter Concert 
rehearsals, Italian day has 
moved to Monday 16th 
November. 
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